
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              
           

MULTIMEDIA 
SUBCOMMITTEE 

June 2007 

Mission Current Projects 
 
 

 Initiating dialogue between EPA, the 
National Compliance Advisory Panel and 
the Environmental Council of States (ECOS) 
to facilitate the expansion of multimedia 
compliance assistance programs.  

 Analysis of the 2007 SBEAP Multimedia 
Survey results. 

 

The mission of the Subcommittee is to explore 
the status of multimedia assistance through the 
SBO/SBEAP network, develop a definition of that 
assistance, and consider development of 
resources to help programs with this issue. 

 

 
 
 
 
 http://www.smallbiz-enviroweb.org/sba/multimedia_subcommittee.html 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Past Projects 
  
 
 

 2003 SBAP Multimedia Survey 
 Multimedia Peer Center 
 2007 SBEAP Multimedia Survey 

 

Get Involved 
The Multimedia Subcommittee is happy to 
welcome anyone with an interest in any 
of these issues. Please contact Dave 
Fiedler for information on conference call 
times and to be added to the e-mail 
distribution lists. 
 
Join us for the Multimedia 
Subcommittee Session on June 20th at 
9:45 at the National SBEAP/SBO 
National Conference in St. Paul, MN. 
 



 
Members 
 

Region II 
Maria Rivera-Robles (787) 767-8049 mariariverar@jca.gobierno.pr 

Region III 
Richard Rasmussen (804) 698-4394 rgrasmussen@deq.virginia.gov 

Terry Polen (304) 926-0440 ext. 1381 tpolen@wvdep.org 

Region V   

David Fiedler (517) 373-0607 fiedlerd@michigan.gov 
Roslyn Jackson (217) 524-0169 roslyn.jackson@illinois.gov 
Tom Coogan (608) 267-9214 thomas.coogan@wisconsin.gov 

Region VIII 
Dan Clark (307) 777-7388 dclark@state.wy.us 
Reimer von Kalben (719) 564-0698 rvkalben@comcast.net 

Region IX   

Duane O’Donnell (916) 364-4114 odonnelld@saccounty.net 

Region X   

Rebecca Hillwig (503) 229-5376 hillwig.rebecca@deq.state.or.us 

USEPA   
David Byro (215) 814-5563 byro.david@epamail.epa.gov 
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Audrey Zelanko (724) 452-4722 zelanko@smallbiz-enviroweb.org 
 
 


